Sample Copy:
Dear Parent(s),

Your child’s teacher is participating in a research project designed to help teachers provide more effective reading instruction so we are asking all of the students in your child’s class to participate. Understanding children’s reading and language skills as they begin first grade is a very important part of providing effective instruction. During school year we will be assessing your child’s vocabulary and reading skills, monitoring their progress learning to read, and video-taping his or her teacher during language arts instruction. Here is what we will be doing and when:

We will visit your child at school in the fall and spring, for about 30 minutes per visit. During the visits, we will 
ask all students in your child’s class to participate in a variety of language, reading, and thinking assessments. These 

are in addition to assessments given by the school district. The assessments are the Woodcock-Johnson Tests of 
Achievement-III (vocabulary, comprehension, decoding, phonological awareness, & academic knowledge), the 



Peabody Picture Vocabulary Test (PPVT, fall only), and the DELV language screening assessment. The results 

of these assessments will be shared with the teachers as part of the study and will be provided to you as well.

We will use assessment information (DIBELS, PPVT & SAT10) about your child that is collected by school 


district teachers and staff and is accessed through the Progress Monitoring Reporting Network (PMRN) using

your child’s identification numbers and will continue to monitor your child’s progress on these measures.
Your participation, as well as, that of your child in this study is voluntary.  You and your child have the right to withdraw 

from the study at any time without consequences.

If you have any questions now or in the future, please contact me at Florida State University at (850) 644-9352 or by email, cconnor@fcrr.org.  Should you have questions regarding your rights as a participant in research, please contact the Behavioral Sciences Institutional Review Board, (850) 644-8633.

	All information obtained during the course of this study will remain confidential to the extent allowed by law.  The participants’ name or school’s name will not be associated in any way with the data gathered or the findings of the research.  The results or findings will be used for the purpose of this study only.  If the results are published, the participants’ name or school’s name will not be used.  Once the study is completed, all documents and/or data will be destroyed. 


________________________________
Researcher Signature 
             Date


__________________________________________________________________________________

I GIVE consent for my child (print child’s name here)


______________________________ 

to participate in the above study.















__________________________________









 Signature of child’s parent or guardian / Date
I DO NOT GIVE consent for my child (print child’s name here)

______________________________ 
to participate in the above study.

















__________________________________









 Signature of child’s parent or guardian / Date
